
Information Regarding Hiromi Kitchens' Seonghwa and Wonjeong Ceremonies 

Drissa Kone 
November 20, 2017 
Belvedere Family Church 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

We would like to express a very heartfelt gratitude to all of you who have been continuing to offer your 

love and support for our beloved sister Hiromi and the Kitchens Family during this very difficult time. 

Please be aware of these important information stated below: 

On Saturday, November 25th at 9 AM, the Seonghwa and Wonjeong Ceremony will take place at the 

Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home in Dobbs Ferry. The address is: 64 Ashford Ave, Dobbs Ferry, NY 

10522 After the ceremony, a reception will take place - details will be announced soon. 

There will be a vigil prayer for Hiromi starting this Friday, Nov. 24th from 9AM to Saturday, Nov. 25th 

9AM. Please click on the link below to sign your name for a time slot you can offer. 

docs.google,com/spreadsheets/d/15mpf5_WkXh8aU7242XSBLhw6j5KvWMCqQ5qpRBjiz1I/edit#gid=0 

In order to help support the Kitchens family, we have set up an online fundraiser to help raise the funds 

that can lessen their financial burdens. Please click on the link below and also share it with others as well. 

www,gofundme,com/support-for-hiromis-funeral 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kone 


